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Hong Wang

From: Hong Wang
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 10:01 AM
To: Lauren Davis
Subject: RE: Move Document Request 

TrackingTracking: Recipient Delivery Read

Lauren Davis Delivered: 3/5/2019 10:01 AM Read: 3/5/2019 10:01 AM

Lauren, per your instruction below, DN 06238-2018 has been moved from Docket 20180000 to Docket 20190055. 
 
Thanks! 
 
 

From: Lauren Davis  
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 9:51 AM 
To: Hong Wang 
Subject: Move Document Request  
 
Hello Hong, 
 
I would like to request that Document No. 06238-2018 in Docket No. 20180000, be moved to Docket No. 20190055-WS. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lauren Davis 
Senior Attorney 
Appellate Division 
General Counsel, Office 301G 
Phone: 850.413.6856 
Fax: 850.413.6857 
LaDavis@psc.state.fl.us 
 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 

 
 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law.   Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.  Therefore, your e-mail 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 




